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Principal and Vice-Chancellor:
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

From

The Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,

Montreal.

December 5, 1932.

R. V. Y. Nicholls, Ego. 
Editor-In-Chief,
"OLD MCGILL" 1933.

Dear Mr. Nicholls,

In reply to your letter of the 5th, 
let me say that if you wish a new photograph I 
will gladly go to Notman* s and have one taken; 
but as far as I am concerned, I am quite willing 
that you use the one in last year’s ANNUAL, which 
I think is fairly good.

I shall let you have my message in
due course.

Ever yours faithfully,

Pr inclpal


